Fri 12/21/2012 4:45 PM

From: Jenny and Bill Davies [mailto:mudpies5@spiritone.com]
Sent: Saturday, December 01, 2012 4:08 PM

Subject: Industrial scale wind farms for the Lakes Region.

We would like to express our strong objection to development of large
scale wind projects in the Lakes Region. Use of wind as a
supplementary energy source is clearly important, but there are
appropriate locations for and means of development. Allowing foreign
corporations to exploit New Hampshire's natural resources for private
gain at the expense of the greater public good is not appropriate.

Large industrial windmills on every high point of land will seriously
degrade the scenic beauty of the Lakes Region, reduce property values,
and negatively impact the tourist industry by placing New Hampshire at
a serious disadvantage to states that are better stewards of their
natural resources.

We urge you to use all possible means to place reasonable limits on
industrial wind energy development that preserve the character,
natural beauty, and tourist economy of New Hampshire.

Sincerely,
William and Jennifer Davies

(our children are the 5th generation of Lakes Region summer residents
that love the area and support the local economies)



